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29 June 2022 
 
 
 

Change of Address of Registered Office and Principal Place of Business 
 
 
 
Vertua Limited A.C.N. 108 076 295 notifies a Change of Address for the Registered 
Office and the Principal Place of Business  
 
The new address is Suite 301/44 Miller Street, North Sydney, NSW, 2060.  
 
This change of address is effective immediately.  
 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
 
Kathleen Howell 
Company Secretary, Vertua Limited 
kat@vertua.com.au 
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